
GPW Benchmark S.A. decided not to take actions to discontinue the provision of  
1Y Fixing Tenor of WIBID® and WIBOR® Reference Rates. 

 
 
 
Referring to the Bank Handlowy’s information relating to GPW Benchmark S.A. announcement 
dated 29th of December 2023 regarding the GPW Benchmark S.A. decision to cease the 
provision of 1Y Fixing Tenor of WIBID® and WIBOR® Reference Rates which was supposed to 
enter into force as of 2nd of January 2025, we would like to inform you that in accordance with 
the announcement dated 11th of March 2024, published on the 
https://gpwbenchmark.pl/,  section News, GPW Benchmark S.A. decided to repeal its decision 
to cease the provision of 1Y Fixing Tenor of WIBID® and WIBOR® Reference Rates. 
 
Full text of the GPW Benchmark S.A. announcement together with the justification is available 
on the website indicated above.  

https://gpwbenchmark.pl/

